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Dear Parents, 

 

As part of our Term 2 program Bundy Youth will be joining dozens of other youth groups from around Victoria 

at the Victorian Christian Youth Convention (VCYC), held at the Belgrave Heights Convention Centre. The 

convention will take place on May 13-15 and is made up of bible teaching, prayer, workshops, music, activities, 

food and fellowship. VCYC is a great opportunity for youth to build friendships and be challenged by God’s 

word. This year, Ed Surrey (who we heard at VCYC 2018!) will be preaching from the book of Daniel.  

 

We will be travelling to VCYC by a chartered bus company.  Accommodation is in cabins at the convention 

centre and all food will be catered for by VCYC, with a total cost of $120 per child. Dietary requirements for 

catering can be selected as part of the registration process online. 

 

We have been attending VCYC as a youth group for a number of years now and it has always been a great 

weekend away.  We encourage all youth to attend if possible! Registration is now open, and can be completed 

on the VCYC website by following the instructions attached. Also attached are consent and medical forms 

required by BPC. Please fill out and return both forms to a youth group leader and register your child/children 

online by Friday 29th April. 

 

Please read all attached information carefully, and let us know as soon as possible if your child is able or 

unable to attend so that we can organise transport to and from the convention centre.  

 

Please note: We will be travelling to Belgrave Heights together on a bus, requiring drop off to BPC at 

5:30pm on Friday in order to load luggage. We will arrive back at BPC on Sunday at 2:30pm. 

 

If you have any questions please get in contact with either myself or Michael Diack (0400 311 368). Michael will 

be the contact person for Bundy Youth during VCYC.  

  

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

Andrew Wort 

Youth Ministry Coordinator 


